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CN4 has discussed the liaison statement S3-000308 and concluded that it is not possible to
provide a quick answer on what impact such a mechanism would have on network
performance, due to the complexity of that evaluation.

Therefore some companies present at the CN4 meeting have requested additional time to
evaluate such impacts.

Additionally, CN4 kindly requests SA3 to indicate whether it would be acceptable to provide
the proposed mechanism as an optional feature limited to 3GPP2 subscribers roaming into
3GPP networks.

The next CN4 meeting will take place in July 17-21.
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